
WAC 220-351-020  Display of registration, salmon guide, and an-
gler permit decals.  (1) At the time a vessel is first designated on 
any license pursuant to WAC 220-351-030, the department will issue a 
permanent vessel registration number and a set of two vessel registra-
tion decals. The vessel registration decals must be affixed to the 
registered vessel in a permanent manner and be clearly visible from 
each side of the vessel.

(2) Salmon guides, upon designating a vessel to be used, will be 
issued salmon guide license decals for that vessel, which decals must 
be affixed to the vessel in a permanent manner and be clearly visible 
from each side of the vessel. Each guide using the vessel must have 
separate license decals for the vessel. Salmon guide license decals 
will be issued annually upon renewal of the salmon guide license.

(3) Angler permit decals will be issued annually to each salmon 
charter licensee upon designation of a vessel and the angler permit 
decals must be affixed to the vessel in a permanent manner and be 
clearly visible from each side of the vessel.
[Statutory Authority: RCW 77.04.012, 77.04.013, 77.04.020, 77.04.055, 
and 77.12.047. WSR 17-05-112 (Order 17-04), amended and recodified as 
§ 220-351-020, filed 2/15/17, effective 3/18/17. Statutory Authority: 
RCW 75.08.080. WSR 94-01-001, § 220-20-050, filed 12/1/93, effective 
1/1/94. Statutory Authority: RCW 75.08.080 and 75.10.120. WSR 
87-21-018 (Order 87-150), § 220-20-050, filed 10/9/87.]
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